VHC Report 8.December.2017
VHC presented, in conjunction with the GBIA and CTIC, a special event entitled Defining Native Americans. Presented by Dr Scott Gavorsky, James Hedrick, and Jens Camp, the talk was well-attended as is now available digitally on the VHC's website.
The VHC presents Black and White Movie Night on Wednesday, 13.December. This semester's film is Dr Strangelove, or How I Learned to Stop Worrying and Love the Bomb. A brief presentation before the film and an audience discussion following will be featured. This event, in GBC's theater, is free and open to the public.
The VHC is continuing to develop materials to further articulate our mission and capabilites for the campus community and beyond. This is an effort to make more clear to faculty and community members what we are, what we can do, and how we can work together to further the humanities in rural Nevada.
These efforts include examining the usability of our website to make it simpler for a variety of audiences to navigate and find material within the VHC database as well as connections to partner institutions and resources.
Meeting from 17.November:
Present: K Hodur, S Gavorsky, E Walsh, J Bailey, F Sawyer, and K Schwandt
Absent: None
